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All companies doing business with the United States government should have policies to maximize compliance
with U.S. contracting requirements. But if you have international business (including foreign manufacturing,
sales, affiliates, or vendors) you likely have an additional complication: compliance with the U.S. Foreign
Corrupt Practices Act ("FCPA").

Sheppard Mullin's international trade and government contracts experts are uniquely positioned to counsel
government contractors in this important area. Partners Scott Maberry and Thad McBride will guide you
through a lively and informative session about this topic, including discussion of the following:

■ Key FCPA compliance pitfalls

■ Director and officer liability

■ Current enforcement trends

■ Best practices in compliance

■ Internal investigations: how to protect the company and not break the bank doing it
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WHEN

Tuesday
November 13, 2012
12 p.m. - 2 p.m.

WHERE

Sheppard Mullin
1300 I Street, N.W.
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Washington, DC 20005

MCLE
This activity has been approved for Minimum Continuing Legal Education credit by the State Bar of California.
Sheppard Mullin Richter & Hampton LLP certifies that this activity conforms to the standards for approved
education activities prescribed by the rules and regulations of the State Bar of California governing minimum
continuing legal education.

This program has been approved in accordance with the requirements of the New York State Continuing Legal
Education Board for a maximum of 1.5 credit hour which may be applied toward the Areas of Professional
Practice requirement, and is suitable for both transitional and non-transitional attorneys.

MCLE credit for this program is pending by the Virginia Mandatory Continuing Legal Education Board and the
Florida Bar.

Questions? Please contact Melissa Shuman at mshuman@sheppardmullin.com or 202.772.5311.
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